The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful commission met on March 11, 2024 at the
depot. The meeting was called to order at 6:01 PM. In attendance were Robin Alsip,
Ellen Weinel, Shelley Powers, and Patty Kidwell.

Old business:
We went over the minutes from the meeting in February, all business that was to be taken
care of was taken care of by the appropriate person.

New business:

Robin spoke with Melody at Siebenthalers, and Melody will come up with a design for the
pots that sit on the corners of the streets in town.

Robin will ask Tiffany if there is any Grant money for us to use to buy flowers for in front of
the city building.

Robin was going to also ask Tiffany about a spring cleanup on route four possibly sometime
in May.

Our next meeting will be at the depot on April 8 at 6 PM. At that meeting we will be voting on
the Easter pictures from the elementary students.

Our meeting was adjourned at 6:33 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Patty Kidwell



